
 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

MEMO: 
Date: Friday July 16, 2021 

Distribution: ALL STAFF, RESIDENTS, FAMILIES 

Regarding: Reintroduction of Volunteers at Grace Manor 

From: Jessica Radon, Administrator Grace Manor 

 

Dear Residents, Staff, and Families, 

 

 

It is with great pleasure I announce the reintroduction of Volunteers at Grace Manor!  

 

The past year and a half has been exceptional for our residents, and we are so happy to welcome back, 

and welcome new volunteers into our home add to our residents circle of care! We are fortunate to have 

such eager members of our community, and are so grateful for their dedication to be Here to Care for 

our residents.  

 

At this point in time, we will be introducing Meal Assistance Volunteers on Grace Manor 1 South, 2 

South, and 2 North. Home areas will be provided a schedule to follow as well.  

 

We also have a Volunteer to assist with portering residents to the hairdresser every Wednesday.  

 

We are so excited to welcome volunteers back into our home, and look forward to further enhancing the 

volunteer program at Grace Manor. If you, or someone you know is interested in volunteering at Grace 

Manor, please contact Raji Syan at 905-463-7002 ext. 5225 OR Raji.Syan@hch.ca 

 

Thank you, and we look forward to sharing more updates regarding volunteer involvement at the Manors 

shortly!  

 

 

 

 

Jessica Radon 

Administrator, Grace Manor 

905-463-7002 ext. 5255 

Jessica.Radon@hch.ca 
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